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lOUIs COVEllI - ClAss Of 1973
In 1977, Louis Covelli graduated with honors from UW-Milwaukee with a Bachelor of Science degree in
Music.  In 1978, he began his teaching career in Sauk Prairie, Wisconsin, as the Director of Bands/Fine
Arts Department Head. In 1979, Lou secured a teaching position at Lance Junior High School, and in
1980, he began his tenure at Tremper High School.  In 1985, he took a sabbatical and received his
Master’s Degree in Conductng from UW-Madison, where he received the prestigious Richard C. Church
Memorial Conducting Prize. In 1986, he returned to his position as Director of Bands at Tremper. 
During his Tremper tenure, Lou served as Chair of the Music Department, Director of Bands and Jazz
Ensembles, Director of the Tremper Jazz Messengers, founder of the Tremper Chamber Winds and
developer/teacher of the AP Music Theory Class, retiring in 2013.  

In 2005, Lou was named “High School Teacher of the Year” for Kenosha Unified School District. In 2012,
he was named “Advocate of the Year” by the Kenosha Unified PTO Council.  For over 25 years, Lou
traveled and competed extensively throughout the U.S. and Canada as Director/Advisor of the Band of
the Black Watch Summer Marching Band.

Louis and his wife, Susan (Pellegrino), have been married for 34 years, and they have raised two wonderful daughters, Alyssa Colwill, M.D.,
R.C.M. and Michaela Rickert, P.A., R.D.

VINCENT I. RUffOlO - ClAss Of 1973
Vince Ruffolo is owner of Superior Industrial Coating, Inc., which has grown substantially since 1990,
expanding from 6 employees to an operation today that provides jobs to over 50 employees in
SE Wisconsin.  He is also part owner of Bristol Oaks LLC-WI, RLSR Enterprise and SIG Inc.  Prior to owning
these companies, Vince worked at several Fortune 500 companies in a management capacity
responsible for manufacturing facilities. 

Vince has served as a board member for local organizations such as Kenosha Achievement Center (15
years) and the UW-Parkside Foundation Board (20 years), as well as volunteer coach for local youth
basketball and soccer teams. He currently serves on the Wisconsin Small Business Environmental
Council.  He is very active in politics at the local, state and national level as an entrepreneur, business
leader and strong advocate for business development.  

When Vince was 11 years old, he immigrated to this country with his family in search of better life.  The
challenges his family faced motivates him to help others.  Vince attended UW-Parkside and UW-
Milwaukee for his undergraduate degree and graduate work.  While in college, Vince met his wife,

Katherine S. Feichtner.  They have been happily married for over 35 years, raised two beautiful daughters – Dr. Stefanie Ruffolo-Roser
and Alessandra Hartnell – and feel blessed to have them and their spouses living nearby.

ROBERT “BOB” VERNON RYAN - ClAss Of 1955
Bob Ryan has exemplified community involvement and service to others. After graduation from the
University of South Dakota, Bob served his country in the U.S. Army Reserves while working for Pure Oil
Company.  He became Director of Marketing for Union Oil Company.  Later, as owner of Atlanta South 75,
Inc., he worked with his wife, Susan, and son, Kevin.  

Bob served on local, state and national boards for business and civic associations, including:  Gasoline
Retailers Association of Milwaukee; International Speedway Corp. (NASCAR); National Association of
Truckstop Operators Government Affairs; TravelCenters of America Franchise Association; founding board
member of Rotary and Partners for Smart Growth in Jackson, GA; Missions Chairperson at Jackson United
Methodist Church. A few of his service recognitions include Chamber of Commerce Hall of Fame, Parks and
Recreation department Hall of Fame, the “Bob Ryan Softball Complex” and Boy Scouts Golden Eagle Award.

As a tireless advocate and fundraiser, Bob insured none of his community’s youth be denied participation
in sporting activities due to lack of personal finances:  scholarships are provided for any child in need,
along with coaching and leadership training for adult volunteers.  Bob’s leadership supported and trained
teams to work in Honduras to build church facilities, develop fresh water initiatives and provide vacation Bible school for local children.
His vision for the youth of the world will have a lasting impact.

KBHSAA TO HONOR 2019 DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI ON JUNE 22
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Mary D. Bradford High School
NEWS & UPDATES

For the latest news and information, visit:
http://www.bradford.kusd.edu
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NEW lIfETIME
MEMBERs

’68 Edward Van Tine
’69 Kathleen Ryan

Tenuta
’06 Marko Lazarevic

Blast from the Past...

Scholarships to be Awarded at
Bradford Senior Recognition Event

Scholarships will be awarded at the May 2019 Senior Awards Ceremony, and recipients
will be invited guests at our Annual Alumni Banquet.

For all scholarships awarded, payment is made to the recipient after the 1st semester of
college is completed and the specific documentation requirements (criteria and grades)
are met.  Payment to the recipient will generally occur on or about January 1, 2020.

Scholarships for those attending a 4-year college or university:
KBHSAA, Inc. - Joseph Brittelli (1948) Memorial Scholarships [3 available] - $1,500

KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship - $1,500
KBHSAA, Inc. - Richard Firchow (1945) Memorial Scholarship - $1,500

Jerry Bain (1957) Memorial Academic Scholarship - $1,500
Dr. Ernie Pellegrino (1957) Memorial Academic Sholarship - $1,000

John (1957) & Judy (Schuetz 1960) Wavro Academic Scholarship - $1,500
John (1957) & Judy (Schuetz 1960) Wavro Athletic Scholarship  - $1,500

Bill (1957) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships [2 available] - $2,500
Peter (1959) and Alice (1960) Jackson Schwalbe Family Scholarship - $1,000

Robert C. Anderson, Ph.D. (1952) Scholarship - $1,000
The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) Award for Excellence in Music - $1,000     

Scholarships for those attending a 2-year technical college
or a 4-year college or university:

1973 Class Scholarship - $773
1968 Class Scholarship - $500

Kenosha Bradford High School Alumni Association
2019 DAA BANQUET & SILENT AUCTION

Saturday, June 22, 2019
5pm - Cash Bar and Silent Auction Kick Off

6:15pm - Dinner
7:30pm - Silent Auction Closes / Program Begins

Kenosha Country Club
500 13th Avenue, Kenosha



Kris (Winzer) Miller '73, gives free guided
tours of the old Bradford High School and
will handle all the permits needed. 
The best time for group tours is 3:30-5pm
on Fridays, but Kris can adjust tour times
if needed. There is no cost to groups for
the tours, but class donations to the
Bradford High School Alumni Scholarship
Fund would be gratefully accepted. 
To arrange a tour during your class
reunion, call Kris at 262-818-5351 or you
can email her at kristinamiller@wi.rr.com.

Class Reunions
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Old Bradford High school
REUNION TOURs

PLEASE CHECK THE BRADFORD ALUMNI WEBSITE OFTEN FOR UPDATED INFORMATION
Thank you to all

who have submitted updated
information in regards to Alumnus. We

apologize for any errors - sometimes we receive
handwritten notes that are hard to read.

’39      Remo Camosy
’39      Cornelia "Dolly" Van Boven
           Andersen
’41      Elmer Schmidt
’43      Robert Hastings
’43      Shirley Hansen Scoville
’44      Norman Schulte
’44      John "Jack" Thomas
’45      Richard Firchow
           (past Alumni Board Member)
’45      Doris Hawkins Frederick
’48      Mary Ann Zahon Ryan
’49      Arthur Stefani
’51      Thomas Braatz
’52      Clarence Bianco
’52      Antoinette Czarnecki Aulozzi
’54      Barbara Ann Baw Wegner
’55      Harry “Hap” Schwartz
’56      Martha Bullamore Stoltenberg
’57      Glen Snyder
’58      Cy Pontillo
’59      Joseph Brittelli
’60      Howard Zahn
’61      Cassandra Sartor Hein
’61      Priscillia “Peppy” Crow O’Neil
’74      Peter W. Szymanski

Alumni Websites
Visit www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com

to find the latest news about reunions and special events,
plus links to individual class websites and Facebook pages.

The Alumni Association has listed all paid alumnus on its
secure website. Find your name under your graduation year

and follow the prompts to create your profile.

1940   (79th)    Thursday, May 16, 2019
             (Please note revised date)
             Perkins Restaurant, 11710 74th Place
              12 Noon Dutch-treat Luncheon
            Alumni Liaison:
            Joyce Sorensen, 262-945-3806

1941   (78th)   June 23, 2019
            Baker Street, 6208 Green Bay Rd.
            11:00am Brunch
            RSVP no later than June 14, 2019
            Contact: Marge Hall, 262-924-5245
            Board Liaison: 
            Lee Arneson, 262-657-5797 

1946   (73rd)   August 3, 2019
            The Joseph Andrea Class of 1946 
            Mary D. Bradford High School
            Breakfast Club meeting at 
            Carthage College

1947  (72nd)  Wed., September 11, 2019
            Ruffolo's Special Pizza 2,
            3931 45th Street
            Contact: Dolores Eichman Stratton 
             262-551-9076 or Mary Jane Lippert
            262-942-4131

1957   80th Birthday Party! 
            Saturday, September 7, 2019
            Celebrating a milestone this year as 
            we turn 80 years young!

          5pm at Casa Capri, 2129 Birch Road.
            Pizza, meatballs, salad, chicken 
            wings & birthday cake. RSVP by 
            August 31, 2019. $20 per person;    
            make checks payable to:  KHS 1957 
          Class. For mailing details. contact:
            Jim Riese 262-694-7725
            Alumni Liaison:  Lee Doerring 
            Arneson, 262-657-5797

1959   (60th)   September 14, 2019
            Parkway Chateau, 12304 75th Street
             Contact: Rita Savaglio Bisciglia 
             262-948-1668

1964  (55th)   Friday, September 20, 2019
              Kenosha Country Club, 500 13th Ave.
           5pm -- More details coming soon!
           Contact:  Jane Hess, 262-694-2083

1969   (50th)   Friday, September 20, 2019
           Bradford High School Tour at 

            4:30pm. Meet at West Entrance
           Saturday, September 21, 2019
           Morning Golf Outing

              Kenosha Country Club, 500 13th Ave.
           5pm Cash Bar; 6pm Dinner
           Music by "The Chevelles"

            Contact: Kathy Ryan Tenuta
            262-945-3887
            Email: reddevils69@yahoo.com
            www.bradford69.com
            Alumni Liaison: Joyce Kopacz 
            Sorensen, 262-945-3806

1979   (40th)   Saturday, June 29th, 2019
            6 p.m. Boat House, 4917 7th Ave.
            Reservations must be received by 
            June 15th.  $20 per person. 
            Mail reservation & check to:

         Bradford Class of ’79
         8108  64th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53142

            Contacts:  dvillalobos@wi.rr.com or 
            sallemand@wi.rr.com or call 
            262-945-7755 or 262-945-4515
             Alumni Liaison: Dulcie Dissmore 
             Schoff, 262-945-4318

1984  (35th)   August 2019 - Date TBD
            Contact: Peggy Brunet Lemay 
            Classmates: update your contact 
            information on the class website:
            www.bradford84.com
             Alumni Liaison: Dulcie Dissmore 
             Schoff, 262-945-4318

1989  (30th)   TBD
            www.bradford89.com
            Alumni Liaison:  Joyce Kopacz
            Sorensen, 262-945-3806

2009   (10th)   TBD
            We are starting to plan our 10-year 
            reunion! Any interested alumni 
            may contact me via email at 
            owdebe@gmail.com or DM me via 
            Facebook (Mary D.Bradford High 
             School-Class of 2009) to join the 
            planning committee. All are welcome
            to join!  Contact: Oliver Debe

Alumni T-Shirts
Download the order form on our website,
www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com,
for the Official Bradford
Alumni Association T-Shirt. 
Order yours today! Wear it
with pride while supporting 
KBHSAA’s programs.
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Have news to share?  Mail your Class Notes to
KBHSAA, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.

We may edit submissions due to space limitations.

CLASS OF 1938
Betty Jo Holmes Partridge
2300 Monoco Drive, Oxnard, CA 93035-2952
Greetings from a 98-year-old who enjoys
reading, knitting, writing letters and visiting
with family and friends.  I am a Lifetime
member, am in good health, and wish you
all the same and a Happy New Year!

CLASS OF 1945
Grace Spaulding Houston
200 Wyndemere CIR, Apt. W317, 
Wheaton, IL 60187
New address. It is nice to keep in touch.
Best Wishes to the Alumni Association.

Alumni Association Donations
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the
Operating, Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship
Funds. Your generosity makes it possible for the
Association to perpetuate the memories – old and new -
for all Bradford Alumni, and to award Scholarships to
deserving Bradford High School Seniors.

Distinguished Alumni Banquet
Kenosha Animal Hospital

General Operations/Postage Fund/
Newsletter

’41 Adele Jenotis Haney
’52 Shirley Schulkowsky Krause
’53 Shirley Greenwald Seymour

’54 Lenore Giacomin Hinds
’58 Thomas Brickley

’59 Steven Hill
2006 Marko Lazarevic

KBHSAA Scholarship Fund 
’58 Stephen G. Schmelling

’59 Thomas Vocino
’68 Nancy Perry Antos

In Memory:
Albert Andreoli ’62

by Ozzie & Joyce ’69 Kopacz Sorensen
Julia Moyl Kemen ’44

by Lee ’57 Doerring Arneson
Julia Moyl Kemen ’44

by Ozzie & Joyce ’69 Kopacz Sorensen

KBHSAA, Inc. – 1945 Richard Firchow
Memorial Scholarship

Ozzie & Joyce ’69 Kopacz Sorensen
Randy ’73 & Jan ’74 Martin Vaccaro

Peter ’59 & Alice ‘60 Jackson Schwalbe
Scott & Kristin Sanders

Lorraine Firchow

1957 Jerry Bain Memorial Scholarship
Michael Bain

Jon Bain
Mark Bain

1957 Dr. Ernie Pellegrino Memorial
Scholarship

Barbara Pellegrino

1959 Peter & 1960 Alice Jackson
Schwalbe Family Scholarship

1930 Valiere Anderson Petersen Music
Excellence Memorial Scholarship 

Brett, Jacqueline, Jack & Owen DeRousse
Carol Mosey

Brooke & Kevin Koprovic
Lisa & Pete Tomaszewski

1952 Robert C. Anderson Ph.D.
Scholarship

John Anderson

1957 William and Barbara Serpe
Scholarship

William ‘57 & Barbara Serpe

President’s
Corner

by Randy Vaccaro ’73

Dare I say we’re looking at Wisconsin
winter in the rear view mirror?  Spring
brings with it a painful awareness of the
many potholes that seem to find our car no
matter where we go.

Our DAA Banquet Committee, headed by
Alice Schwalbe, VP-KBHSAA, is busy
putting the final details together for the
annual DAA Banquet & Silent Auction on
Saturday, June 22, at the beautiful Kenosha
Country Club.  All proceeds from the Silent
Auction benefit the KBHSAA Scholarship
Fund.  Thanks to Dulcie Schoff, KBHSAA
Treasurer, for spearheading this annual
fund raiser.  She asked me to mention our
website’s Sneak Peek: Silent Auction page,
where you may watch for updates on the
items to be auctioned off.  We do hope
you’ll make plans to attend this event
honoring this year’s DAA recipients, as well
as the seniors selected to receive
scholarships administered or facilitated by
KBHSAA.

Speaking of scholarships, KBHSAA will
award 16 for 2019 – a total of $22,273 is
available.  Providing educational
opportunities through private gifts has
become a tradition for KBHSAA.  If you (or
someone you know) may be interested in
establishing a specific scholarship, you’ll
find info our website,
www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com, or you
may contact Joyce Sorensen, KBHSAA
Scholarships Chairperson.  

We encourage all who attended or
graduated from Bradford High School to
join KBHSAA.  It is the generous support of
our membership that enables us to
continue the traditions begun by the Class
of 1891 when they formed the Alumni
Association at what was then Kenosha
Central High School.  Be part of that proud
tradition – if you’re not already a member,
join today; or, if you are a member, please
pass along the membership form on page 7
to a classmate!

In closing, I wish you Good Health and
Happiness.

Nancy Perry Antos,
1968 homecoming
queen visiting from
Colorado for her 50th
class reunion, joined
Bradford’s 2018
homecoming queen
and royalty in the
Friday night parade.

Below: Members of
the Class of ‘68 who
braved the cold to
watch Bradford’s
homecoming parade.

CLASSES OF 1968 & 2018

GO RED DEVILS!
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Class of 1940 (78th) Fall Gathering
On October 11, 2018, the 1940 Class noon
luncheon was held at Perkins Restaurant
for classmates, friends and family.  The
longtime organizer, Doris Magwitz, passed
away on September 23, 2018.  And since
the Fall Gathering, Edith Kloet passed away
on March 14, 2019 and John Maurer
passed away on March 31, 2019.  

They all told many stories about their years
at Kenosha High School and will surely be
missed when we gather again for the 79th
Spring Gathering in May.

Class of 1940 L-R: Marie Goff, Emil Tenuta,
Nellie Bosman, Edith Kloet

Class of 1947 - January & June Class
(71st)

Class of 1948 
January & June Class (70th)
A 70th Reunion was held for
the 1948 Bradford High School
Class - January & June
graduates.  A total of 40
attended a Dutch-treat
luncheon at La Fogata
Restaurant in the Patio Room.

Class of 1956 - 80th Birthday Party
The Class of 1956 enjoyed an informal celebration of their 80
birthdays on September 15th at Casa Capri. Everyone had a
great time celebrating 80 years and reminiscing with class-
mates. The committee will meet soon to start planning for the
65th Class Reunion. Please stay in touch and keep us updated
on moves and new addresses.

The Class of 1968 50th Reunion was held at the Kenosha Country Club, September 29, 2018.
We’ve always have had a band at reunions and this year we danced to Elvis and All The King’s
Men.  One classmate said, “The band brought “music to our ears” reminding us of the era we
grew up in and allowing those of us enabled enough to dance!” Total attendance was 160
with 99 being classmates. Classmates came from over 13 different states and for some it was
their first one. Everyone had a good time. We had so much fun that an informal 70th
Birthday Party is being planned. 

Class of 1968 (50th)

On September 12 2018, fifteen classmates
attended the noon luncheon at Ruffolo’s
Italian Restaurant. We all enjoyed getting
together, renewing old friendships,
reminiscing about high school days and
catching up from the previous year.



Kenosha Bradford High School Alumni Association 
 

RESERVATION REQUEST 
2019 DAA BANQUET & SILENT AUCTION 

 

Saturday, June 22, 2019 
 

5:00PM Cash Bar and Silent Auction Kick Off 
6:15PM Dinner 
7:30PM Silent Auction Closes / Program Begins 

 

Kenosha Country Club – Grandview Ballroom 
500 13th Avenue, Kenosha 

 

We hope you’ll join us for the annual DAA Banquet & Silent Auction on June 22, when we will honor 
recipients of the 2019 Distinguished Alumni Awards, as well as Class of 2019 scholarship recipients.  
The event – which is open to anyone – is $40/person and includes a plated dinner, program and awards. 
Complete this reservation form and mail it with your check (payable to KBHSAA) to the address below. 
 
This year marks our 6th annual Silent Auction, so you may want to bring your checkbook… maybe start 
a spirited bidding war with someone at the next table over that one certain item... and feel good about 
doing so as you’ll be supporting a good cause: proceeds benefit the KBHSAA Scholarship Fund.  
Visit our website, www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com, for a Sneak Peek at the Silent Auction offerings. 
 

!---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

NAME  CLASS OF 

   
   
MAILING ADDRESS  PHONE NUMBER 

   
  NUMBER OF GUESTS ATTENDING 

AT $40 / PERSON 
 

  
 

MY GUEST LIST IS  AS FOLLOWS (please provide first & last names plus class year, if Bradford alumnus) 

1  AA      3  AA 
2  AA 4  AA 

 
PLEASE INDICATE QUANTITY FOR EACH TYPE OF ENTRÉE ORDERED FOR YOUR PARTY 

 

 Chicken Piccata   Grilled Norwegian Salmon 
 Pan-Seared Chicken Breast served with  

Lemon-Caper Cream Sauce 
 

  With Lemon Dill Cream Sauce 

 Honey & Thyme Roasted Pork    Vegetable Stir Fry 
 Slow-Roasted Center-Cut Pork Loin served with 

Pop-Pop Tomatoes and Double Cognac Demi Glaze 
(Gluten Free entree) 

  Over Rice (Vegetarian entree) 

 

All entrées include house salad, rolls, potatoes, vegetable, dessert and coffee. 

Please return your reservations by Friday, June 7, 2019 to the Alumni Treasurer: 
Dulcie Dissmore Schoff  ""  2615 24th Street  ""  Kenosha, WI 53140 
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Did you know? 
In 1891, the first graduating class of what was then Kenosha Central High School (first free high school west of the Alleghenies), 
founded the Alumni Association with the help of Mary D. Bradford, the teacher for whom the high school was eventually named. 
 

Alumni Association Purpose 
1. To promote Bradford High School and its activities; 
2. To give and facilitate scholarships to deserving Bradford seniors; 
3. To recognize and honor distinguished Bradford alumni on their achievements; 
4. To provide guidance to class reunion committees and financial assistance for all reunions (limited to once every 5 years, we 

will cover one-half of:  1) the postage for first mailing; or 2) creation or renewal of class year’s domain name, to a maximum 
of $100). (For ease of use/extensive features, we recommend http://www.classcreator.com/index.cfm?M=M1159803.) 

5. To produce a bi-annual newsletter, available online to paid alumnus. 
 

An invitation to join 
Membership is open to all who attended or graduated from Mary D. Bradford High School.  Membership dues and the generous 
donations of alumni enable the Alumni Association to provide scholarships and carry on the traditions started by that first 
graduating class. The Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, Inc. is an IRS-recognized 501(c)(3) organization. Please note that 
membership in this organization is non-transferable. We hope you will consider becoming a member.  
 

! - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Membership Dues & Donation Form 
 

FIRST NAME / MAIDEN NAME / LAST NAME 

 
CLASS YEAR 

SPOUSE (IF BRADFORD ALUMNI) 

 
CLASS YEAR 

STREET ADDRESS 

 
CITY / STATE / ZIP 

PHONE 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS 

 
 AMOUNT 

Yes, I’d like to join the Alumni Association! Membership term selected: 

       Life member, $75.00              3 Years,  $20.00               1 Year, $10.00 
 

 

My Newsletter preference is as follows:   

       Online color edition of the Newsletter works for me.   
       Please send me a printed copy via USPS, $5 annual contribution requested to 
         share in the costs of printing and postage. 

 

I’ve included a donation in support of KBHSAA, earmarked for the following: 
       General Operating Fund 

 

       Scholarship Fund  
       Distinguished Alumni Award Program  
Gift Membership for fellow alumnus; select membership term & provide required info: 

       Life member, $75.00              3 Years,  $20.00               1 Year, $10.00  
 

   NAME                                                             EMAIL ADDRESS                                                     CLASS YEAR 

 
 

 

Special gift:     In memory of          In honor of occasion (birthday, graduation, etc.)  
 

In the name of:  ________________________________________________________ 
 

  Send notification to:  ________________________________________________ 
 

                                      ________________________________________________ 
 

                                      ________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

Total amount enclosed (please make check payable to KBHSAA) 
Mail to:  KBHSAA – Membership, P. O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141. 

 

 

 

KKeKenKenoKenosKenoshKenoshaKenosha Kenosha BKenosha BrKenosha BraKenosha BradKenosha BradfKenosha BradfoKenosha BradforKenosha BradfordKenosha Bradford Kenosha Bradford HKenosha Bradford HiKenosha Bradford HigKenosha Bradford HighKenosha Bradford High Kenosha Bradford High SKenosha Bradford High ScKenosha Bradford High SchKenosha Bradford High SchoKenosha Bradford High SchooKenosha Bradford High SchoolKenosha Bradford High School 
AAlAluAlumAlumnAlumniAlumni Alumni AAlumni AsAlumni AssAlumni AssoAlumni AssocAlumni AssociAlumni AssociaAlumni AssociatAlumni AssociatiAlumni AssociatioAlumni AssociationAlumni Association,Alumni Association, Alumni Association, IAlumni Association, InAlumni Association, IncAlumni Association, Inc.Alumni Association, Inc. 

 

P.O. BOX 56  ##   KENOSHA, WISCONSIN  53141 
 

www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com 

 

Source:  NL 
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Kenosha Bradford
Alumni Aociation

P.O. Box 56
Kenosha, WI 53141

First Class Mail
US Postage

Paid
Permit No 1071

Kenosha, WI

1903 (1)
1914 (1)
1915 (1)
1923 (4)
1925 (2)
1926 (3)
1927 (5)
1928 (3)
1929 (4)
1930 (2)
1931 (1)

1932 (4)
1933 (1)
1934 (1)
1936 (1)
1937 (2)
1938 (2)
1939 (2)
1942 (1)
1943 (2)
1944 (3)
1946 (4)

1947 (3)
1948 (1)
1949 (4)
1950 (2)
1951 (1)
1952 (1)
1953 (1)
1954 (2)
1955 (3)
1958 (2)
1960 (1)

1963 (1)
1965 (4)
1966 (5)
1971 (1)
1972 (5)
1974 (8)
1975 (14)
1976 (5)
1977 (6)
1978 (6)
1979 (7)

1981 (8)
1989 (4)
1990 (1)
1992 (3)
1993 (1)
1994 (6)
1995 (8)
1996 (1)
1997 (4)
1998 (9)
1999 (6)

2000 (7)
2001 (2)
2003 (2)
2006 (11)
2009 (13)
2011 (13)
2012 (22)
2013 (20)
2014 (17)
2015 (22)
2017 (7)

YEARBOOK PRICING
$35 each = 1900 to 1998

$55 each = 1999
$65 each = 2000 to present

Prices above include shipping within
the U.S. (or friendly hand delivery in

Kenosha). For international
shipments, please add $30.

Proceeds
from SPY
sales go

to the
general

operating
fund. 

SPYS FOR SALE

If you have a new mailing or email address, and/or telephone number,
Class Notes or news to share, please drop us a line with your updated
information to: KENOSHA BRADFORD ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, 
P.O. BOx 56, KENOSHA, WI 53141. Let’s keep in touch!

On e
Move?

Distinguished
Alumni

Awards Banquet

& Silent Auction
SATuRDAy, JuNE 22

If you are interested in purchasing one of the editions listed, please
contact Randy Vaccaro (262/551-0510) to reserve it, then mail your
check made payable to KBHSAA, along with a note indicating year
requested and your name/address/phone number to:

KBHSAA – Spy Sales, P. O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.

We are looking for Spy editions not listed above.
Donations for any years will be greatly appreciated.

See

Page 6


